
    

Restoration of the Holtkamp Pipe Organ at McAllister 

    
    

    
    

    
    

    
    

    
    
    
    
    
    



    
    

    
    

    
    

    
    

    
    

   

 

With fundraising met, the restoration of the pipe organ at McAllister has moved into its final phases.  The 

wind reservoirs are being releathered and prepared for reinstallation.  Stoppers will be reinstalled into the 

large pipes of the Pommer stop in the wings on the front of the organ.  The organ console will undergo 

renovation and the old piston board in the hallway behind the organ case will be replaced to allow the 

organist to set pistons while at the console of the organ…and soon our pipe organ will return to full voice. 


